

AA Membership Report
The membership records have been updated and completed.  Please verify your membership status before leaving today.  The current roster is available for review here at my table.
Currently we show that we have 28 current members in 2010.
I am waiting for a TCPA roster to make sure we match.  I requested that information last month.

AA Treasurers Report
I was able to recover most of the applications and funds that had not been deposited or reported to TCPA.  Those records are now completed.   While some of the checks were almost a year old, the bank accepted them (so far).  I called each member before depositing them so they would not be harmed by a sudden withdrawal of funds from their checking accounts.  Those checks that were agency checks I did not worry about since they would be honored or rejected when I deposited them.   None of the checks have been returned by Frost Bank.  Membership renewals are continuing to arrive.  Conference registrations are arriving.  
 I – vendor   (GT Distributors)
1 - CP-3 Student registration 
7 - Attendees 
OK, returning to the treasurers report, The bank account  records were balance with Frost Bank statements beginning with the  April 2008 statement and ending with the latest on Feb 22, 2010.  
We had 1 check bounce back in 10/03/2008 that was never reported, this was caught during this audit, and our account has now balanced completely.  Hopefully all conference related expenses have been put into the right category since those expenses we get reimbursed 60% of from TCPA after the conference. 
Our checking account includes ALL funds in and out of AACPA including the conference funds received and spent.  This is our true “Net Worth”.    A printout of the checking account transactions is available for review here at my table.  
As of Mar 14th, our current New Worth is:   $2167.43.
Now to the Summer Conference….
A transaction record is available for review here at my table which shows all activity in this account.  This is the account records that are available for TCPA review.  This record reflects only the conference income, expenditures and loans related to the conference.
My report for this month will include all amounts within this account.
Income including the borrowed money from TCPA was $3325, our conference expenditures were $2362.96.  Our Net Balance related to the conference is: $962.04.   


Funds not included in this report are funds being held in the TCPA bank account.  A report of those funds is also available here with the other reports.  Funds being held by TCPA totals: $270.00 

PayPal Online account balance: $0.00
Petty Cash (cash on hand) balance: $0.00
Frost Checking Account balance:  $2,167.43
Our outstanding debts are:  $2,000.00   (due payable to TCPA)
TCPA currently owes AACPA:  $270.00   (Our current debt with TCPA therefore is: $1,730.00)

Wow!  I hope I made this is clear enough as to AACPA’s current financial status.  
Are there any questions at this time?

At this time if our President would please make a request for a motion to accept this treasure’s report for record as of March 15th 2010.


Don Carr, acting AACPA treasurer and membership chair 
10317 Vigilante Trail, Converse Texas 78109
(210)659-2710.  1-888-659-2710,  mobile: (210)381-0250
AACPA.NET 
treasurer@aacpa.net

